
 

March 31, 2020 

Dear PARTT Sisters. 

I hope that you and your families are in good health.  I think about you often and 
pray that all is well.  

I want to inform you that I convened the Board of Trustees of PARTT Florence 
Terry Griswold Scholarship and Endowment Funds via email to select our FTG I 
and FTG II scholarship recipients.  I am pleased to announce that our FTG I 
recipient is Stephanie Hough from Canada.  She is in the Clinical Psychology PhD 
program at Sam Houston State University.  Our FTG II recipient is May Helena 
Plumb who is an MA candidate in Linguistics at the University of Texas at Austin.  
Both of these young women are very deserving of our scholarships. 

I know that since at this time we cannot conduct our monthly meetings some of 
you are conducting your important business via email and doing a fantastic job of 
it.  I wish, as I’m sure that you do, that we could still be meeting together, but  I 
know that for our health and the health of our country this is not an option at the 
moment.  I am still hopeful though that we will be able to have our State Board 
Meeting sometime this summer.   

Please stay well and safe.  I hope to see you soon. 

“One for All and All for One” 

Martha Miles Stumbo 
PARTT State Director   


